
All Saints’ CofE Junior School and Emscote Infant school 
 

ADMISSIONS POLICY 
 

1. INTRODUCTION 
 
As a parent you have the right under law to state a preference about your child’s 
school. To help you decide if you would like your child to attend All Saints’ CofE Junior 
School or Emscote Infant School we suggest you telephone or call at the school to 
arrange to meet the headteacher and look around. The Parent Guide for each 
academic year is available from Warwickshire County Council. 

 
2. ADMISSIONS POLICY 

 
The governors plan to admit 60 children at the beginning of the school year. All these 
children will start school at the beginning of the school year. 
 
If you would like your child to come to All Saints’ CofE Junior School or Emscote Infant 
School you should indicate this as first preference on the application form distributed 
by Warwickshire County Council and return it by the given date. You can ask for a copy 
of the admissions booklet for Central Area Primary Schools, wherein the application 
form is located, from the School Admissions Service (01926) 414143. Parents will be 
notified early in February if they have been successful in gaining a place for their child. 
 
If there are too many applicants for the 60 places the Local Authority will use the 
following admission criteria in order of priority: 
 
1. Children in the care of, or provided with accommodation by, a local 

authority (under Section 22 of the Children Act 1989). 
2. Children living in the priority area who have a brother or sister at the 

school at the time of admission. 
3. Other children living in the priority area. 
4. Children from outside the priority area who have a brother or sister at the 

school at the time of admission. 
5. Other children from outside the priority area. 

 
In each category, decisions are based on the distance between home and school by a 
straight line measurement from the applicant’s home address location to the centre 
point of the preferred school.  
 
The standard admission number (currently 60 per year group) and the description of 
the area served by this school are included in the booklet Primary Schools in 
Central Area.  
 
See the enclosed map showing the priority area.  
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Policy to be reviewed at the beginning of each academic year. 


